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There has been a number of planning enforcement issues these being: 

 

1. Stringers Farm, Stringers Common – an alleged breach that the premises are 

being used for the storage of motor vehicles.  The Enforcement Officer visited 

the site and found that vehicles are not being stored on the land.  Case closed. 

2. Roundoak, Wood Street Village – an alleged breach that alterations had been 

made to the existing mobile home and an additional mobile home has been 

bought onto the site.  The Enforcement Officer visited the site and found that 

the static mobile home had been removed due to it having a water leak.  This 

mobile home will be returned once repaired.  Case closed. 

3. The Oaks, Burdenshot Road – an alleged breach that the land had additional 

mobile homes.  The Enforcement Officer visited the site and found that there 

are a number of additional homes. As the site has been tolerated for over 25 

years there will be no further action taken at this time.  Case closed. 

4. Finglebridge Cottages, Woking Road – an alleged breach that an outbuilding 

(Summerhouse) has been erected, without planning permission, at the rear of 

the property.  The Enforcement Officer visited the site and requested that a 

planning application be submitted within 28 days.  A retrospective planning 

application was submitted and refused. 

An appeal was submitted against the refusal and was successful, so the 

Summerhouse is allowed to remain. 

 

 

Finally, as many of you know I have been de-selected to be a candidate for the 

Conservative party in the 2019 elections.  I am now, therefore, an Independent 

Councillor on Guildford Borough Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


